
*** IMPORTANT DATES! ***
May 20 & 21

Locker clean out
Pick up yearbook, etc.

May 21
Last day of 2019-2020

school year

Teacher Email:
erika.brownlee@bvsd.org 

david.dvorak@bvsd.org
joshua.feiger@bvsd.org 
emily.rundell@bvsd.org

matthew.trasky@bvsd.org 

PLATT MIDDLE SCHOOL
6096 Baseline Road
Boulder, CO 80303

Phone: 720.561.5536
Attendance: 720.561.5534 

May 18th, 2020
2019-2020 School Year

Principal:  brooke.daerr@bvsd.org 
Asst. Principal:  david.weisbart@bvsd.org

CHOICE Counselor:  bryant.strause@bvsd.org
CHOICE Website:  http://choiceprogram.edublogs.org/  Platt Website:  https://npm.bvsd.org
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CHOICE 2019-2020 CLOSURE PADLET
The CHOICE Slideshow will be live this 
afternoon on the CHOICE 2019-2020 Closure 
Padlet. This is a storied end-of-year tradition 
of our program and we wish we could be in the 
auditorium to watch it live with you.  The Padlet 
also has 8th Grade Goodbyes, closing messages 
from CHOICE teachers, Mason England’s 
Continuation Speech, Awards, etc.  
https://padlet.com/jfeiger/2020Goodbyes

Last CHOICE weekly 19-20

CHOICE DONATION 2020-2021
We plan on reducing the CHOICE Donation 
to $250 for the 2020-21 School Year. If 
we are able to offer more extended field trip 
opportunities (Fall trip/Spring Trip), we will 
ask for a secondary donation at that time.  
Thank you so much for your support!  

LOCKER CLEAN OUT
Locker Clean-Out Days on Wednesday and Thursday.  Please see communication from Ms. Daerr 
regarding locker clean-out days.  We appreciate your help in returning class materials (classroom 
library books, math books, other supplies, etc.) to the appropriate classroom. Thank you! 

During this time, students may enter the building with one adult in order to:
*Clean out hallway locker
*Clean out PE locker
*Pick up medications
*Pick up yearbooks
*Pick up 8th grade Continuation Certificates
*Pick up 7th grade Platt Cookie Dough from fundraiser
*Return any library books
*Return any textbooks
*Return any band or orchestra instruments (6th/7th grade students taking 
band/orchestra next year may keep their instrument over the summer)
*Return any other school materials 
**All students may keep chromebooks over the summer.**

We are limiting the number of people in the building at one time so all families are asked 
to sign up for a timeslot through our Help at School page. Each family will only have 10 minutes in 
the building and must follow the guidelines.


